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From: Angela Westenhaver <awestenhaver@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 8:32 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Leave Our Water Alone

I have been born and raised in the San Joaquin Valley in the city of Stockton, as did my families generation 
before and after me. Being born living around and on the Delta water is a way of life for a lot of valley people. 
The Delta breeze cools us this summer as always. It offer not only our vital drinking water but also water for 
our crops that we are so blessed to have local fresh produce at our tables. The live stock and animals need water 
rights too. All farms need water we are agriculture here. Our Port of Stockton is life dependant on the channel. 
Our town has over a hundred years of history of using that port. We also have a large tourism and entertainment 
businesses that are huge for our valley people. To rob of what is rightfully ours and should be left for our 
children is wrong on all levels. These action are being done against our will and are unconstitutional. The 
generations to come should not have to pay this price. Stop this now. 
 Thank you for your time 
 Concerned Lifetime San Joaquin Valley Resident 
                 
Angela Westenhaver  
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